WOMEN'S FORUM

Sharing Wisdom

Happy New Year Ladies!!

Hoping the New Year finds you all well and joyful with good memories of the Holidays. January always finds me up a few pounds and down a few bucks - but who's counting??;)

Some changes coming our way this year at WF:

We are going back to our WF Luncheons - only. The *Afternoon Tea* experiment was nice, but not quite as nice as our Luncheons. So, we'll go back to starting at noon and gather for lunch twice a month. The cost of admission will remain at \$20.

For the month of January, our two monthly events will be held virtually (Zoom). We'll start up again at the library in February.

~~~~~~~~~~

WELCOME TO WOMEN'S FORUM 2023

We begin the year in the art world. For our January virtual sessions, we'll view an "impressive" two-part series on the Impressionists. Very cleverly constructed, the documentaries use live action scenes and locations with commentary by art historians to weave the stories and the documented material into one.

Then starting in February we'll be back at the library with programs on such luminaries as Matisse, Picasso, Berthe Morisot and Peggy Guggenheim. Interspersed among the fine arts events we'll study poets and poetry, legends of the stage and screen, designers and architects and a book reading - resurrecting our *WF by the Book* series with THE PERSONAL LIBRARIAN by Marie Benedict and Victoria Christopher Murray.

Hoping to become more interactive, we'll have an

"in-house" guest leader for our discussion of THE PERSONAL LIBRARIAN, and in conjunction with the study of poet Edna St. Vincent Millay, some of our very own poets at WF will share their verses with us.

~~~~~~~~~

To join in our programs and for links to the videos please contact us at womensforumusa@gmail.com

Your address will then be added to our email distribution list for the monthly newsletter and detailed announcements of all events.

Cheers and to a great New Year for all! Evelyn